

Beam County Primary School Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED.

4 December 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

To celebrate the end of 2017, Year 4 will be having a New Year party on Friday 15th December. This will take place during school time from 1.30 pm - 3 pm.

This falls on Christmas Jumper day, therefore the children do not need to bring in additional party clothes. There will be food, drink, games, prizes, music and more!

We ask that parents could donate £1 to help cover food, drink and prize costs. Donations are to be received by Wednesday 13th December to allow us time to purchase food and drink. Please do not donate food due to the variety of allergies that are present in the year group.

Regards,

Mr Wilson, Mrs Hood & Miss Bull – Year 4 team

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700, Fax: 020 8270 4699 beamcountyprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. Smalldridge, BA (Hons), PGCE Chair of Governors: Cllr. P. Waker

















